
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

July 16, 2024 
 
Michael P. Wich, Chairman  
ICC Nominating Committee 
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road, Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
RE: 2024 Nominating Committee Candidate Consideration   
 
Distinguished Members of the Nominating Committee, 

This letter is my formal intent to seek election to the International Code Council Board 
of Directors during the 2024 Annual Business Meeting in Long Beach, California. I have been 
humbled to be appointed to the Board in July of 2024 and submit this letter of intent to 
continue my service to the members of the International Code Council.  

The jurisdiction I represent fully supports my efforts to seek re-election, understands 
the impact the International Code Council has on our society, and approves of my continued 
service at the highest level of this organization.  

For your review, I have attached a copy of my resume which describes my history in the 
building industry. I have more than 18 years of experience in the fields of architecture, 
construction management, building code, and enforcement. Over these years, I have boiled 
down my passion for helping people within the built environment. Whether it was assisting in 
the design of a new house, project management for a new fire station, or regulating the 
permitting, I wholeheartedly believe in building safety and protecting people during all their 
interactions with the built environment.  

I honor the opportunity to continue representing the members of the International 
Code Council on the Board of Directors. Please feel free to contact me at (813) 614-3058 or 
jc.hudgison@tampagov.net . I would appreciate the opportunity to further explain my personal 
obligation and commitment to building safety, which motivates me every day. 

  
 
John (JC) Hudgison      
Chief Building Official – City of Tampa, FL   

Development & Growth Management 
Construction Services Division  

2555 E Hanna Ave 
Tampa, Florida 33610 
Office (813) 274-3100 

Fax: (813) 259-1729 
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